
 

 

Year 6 teacher for September 
 

We are looking for an experienced Year 6 teacher to join our school in September 
2017. Do you have a proven track record of delivering consistently strong results in 
Year 6? Are you looking for a change for the Autumn? If the answers are yes we 
would like to hear from you. 
 

Rest assured, although you will be expected to work hard and be accountable for 
ensuring your pupils do well, we are still a fun place to work at! We have huge 
playgrounds, superb computer resources, a well-equipped Sports Hall, a pond, a 
lighthouse, four chickens and an emu - not forgetting to mention three hundred 
enthusiastic children and a friendly supportive staff. 
 

There may be opportunities to take on coordination of a subject across the school as 
part of this role if you are looking for career development. 
 

Why not book a visit to the school before you apply? We are a one minute walk from 
Sydenham Hill railway station and just ten minutes from Gipsy Hill station. 
 

Main Pay Scale (inner London) M1 – M6   £28, 098 - £38, 241 
Closing date: Wednesday 1st March at 0900    
Interview date: Friday 3rd March  
 
As a federation, we are committed to safeguarding. All applicants will be required to 
make an enhanced disclosure via the DBS. 
 

Application forms are available by emailing ltaylor@dulwichwood.southwark.sch.uk   
or you can download them from our website: www.dulwichwood.com 
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